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This week fishing has been good with a lot of anglers bagging up, fish are fighting
really well at the moment due to the lake temperature being 9 degrees which is great
for trout. Intermediate line has worked best this week because the fish have gone
down deep, when the air temperatures have been really cold. Gerwyn Mathias caught
two lovely rainbows one weighing 5lb 2oz and one weighing 4lb 8oz both caught on
a hothead damsel. Best fly's of the week have been hothead damsels, cats whisker,
blobs, bloodworm, rubber legged daddys and yellow dancers.
There are spaces still available for our over 60s Christmas competition on Friday the
15th of December, if you would like to enter please phone: 07814741252

The lake will be closed this Saturday the 9th of December for a Help For Hero's
fundraising day, if anyone would like to donate on Saturday please call in to the cafe,
where you can also enjoy a lovely cooked breakfast.
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FLY:

Craig Morris   3 fish     9lb 6oz     Caught on a damsel.

Terry Powell   4 fish     12lb 13oz    Caught on a yellow dancer.

Paul Thompson  3 fish    10lb 4oz    Caught on a daddy.

Gerwyn Mathias caught these lovely rainbows one weighing 5lb 2oz and
one weighing 4lb 8oz both caught on a hothead damsel


